Indiana Pinto Board of Directors Meeting
May 6, 2017
Rochester IN
Call to order: 3:38 pm by President Jill Duzan
Present: Jill Duzan, Annette Pitcher, Krissy Freitag, Deb Hilbert, Bobbieann Lawrence, Amy Hunt, Pat Ancil, Darren Evans, Kathy Miles, Jim Yagel, Jack Brush, Bob Davidsen, Wyneta Duncan and Susan Shoop
Also Present: Becki Meeks, Joe and Barbara Grissom, Taci Bowsman, Tina Lewellyn, Linda Eckert, Alison Mendenhall, Levi Evans and Raymie Shoop

Minutes:  Motion: Wyneta Duncan, 2nd Krissy Freitag to dispense with reading of the minutes. Approved

Treasure Report: Given by Bobbieann Lawrence. Motion: Bob Davidsen, 2nd Krissy Freitag to accept the treasure report. Approved

Committee Reports:
Hoosier Horse Fair:  Booth has been reserved for 2018. 
Youth::Vanessa Davidsen : Bob and Vanessa Davidsen donated a director chair for the silent auction, proceeds will got to the youth club.
Banner: Deadline for May/June banner is June 15th.  

Show Committee Report by Wyneta Duncan:  Spring show for 2018 will be May 19th and 20th. 
Trail Ride Report: by Jill Duzan. They are looking at Hoosier National Forest, sometime in June or October. Any other suggestion contact Jill Duzan or Jamie Garriott.
Hoosier Classic Shootout: Krissy Freitag is still looking for donation. Any one interested can contact her at  kirssy14vu@hotmail.com. 
Banquet: Kathy Miles presented a report regarding price for 2017 banquet. A Motion was made to have the same menu as last year, but to increase price per person to $15.00, children under 11 are free. Fee must be paid by November 1st after November 1st a $5.00 late fee will be added. Motion by Wyneta Duncan, 2nd Jack Brush to accept the motion. Approved 
New Business: Suggestion was made on what to do with the Superior Charter Award Certificate. This was tabled until after the World Show.

Meeting adjourned: 4:20 pm Motion: by Wyneta Duncan, 2nd Kathy Miles. Motion Approved

Respectively Submitted by: Deb Hilbert Secretary

